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Professor Roy Green 

Chair 

Queensland Competition Authority 

Level 27 

145 Ann Street  

Brisbane, Queensland, 4000 

 
Aurizon Network’s UT4 Standard User Funding Agreement (SUFA) Draft Amending Access 
Undertaking (DAAU) – supplementary submission on the draft decision 
 

30 October 2017  

Dear Professor Green, 

This submission is a supplement to Aurizon Network’s 15 September 2017 response (the ‘Policy 
Response’) to the draft decision of the Queensland Competition Authority (the ‘QCA’) in respect of the 
UT4 SUFA DAAU.  
 
As contemplated in Michael Riches’ 13 October 2017 letter to you and Charles Millsteed, this 
submission comprises: 

 a complete set of SUFA template documents, and  

 a form of UT4  

that are consistent with the Policy Response. 

 

Aurizon Network requests that the QCA consider the Policy Response and this submission taken 

together when the QCA is formulating its final decision in respect of the UT4 SUFA DAAU.      

  
Aurizon Network is committed to working with the QCA and collaborating with stakeholders to support 
the growth and sustainability of the Central Queensland Coal Network. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

David Collins 

Head of Finance and Regulation 

Aurizon Network 

 


